| am writing in opposition to HB 4135, at the present time Oregon's advance directive allows me choices
as far as what kind of care | want at the end of life. HB 4135 endangers my choices by removing the
advance directive from statute. Please protect my healthcare choices by voting no on HB 4135.

| strongly believe that it is my RIGHT to make decisions concerning my life, not the the governments.

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE....Vote NO on this very dangerous bill and show that YOU really do care about
the people you represent.

Thanks for listening, vote NO. Your voters are concerned.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Harold Hauser
Gresham, OR



